
Cuban Interests Section in
Washington D.C. Reestablishes
Full Consular Services

Washington, May 22 (RHC) -– The Cuban Interests Section in Washington D.C. announced the
resumption of its banking services, which will guarantee the normal performance of that entity and will
allow to offer full consular services.

Cuban and U.S. citizens or other nationalities residing in the United States who require consular services
can now make their arrangements
through the agencies that maintain contracts with the consular office of the Cuban Interests Section, or
directly at its headquarters in Washington, D.C.

The Cuban Interests Section's consular services were affected for over a year due to the lack of a U.S.
bank that would manage its account, as a result of the measures imposed by Washington's hostile policy
on Cuba.
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